
 

An Evening with 

Sir Steve Redgrave 

The Lady Eleanor Holles Boat Club would like to invite you to an evening with 

Britain’s Greatest Olympian 
[ 

Sir Steve Redgrave  
will be joining us on 

Friday 5th May 
at 7.30 p.m. in  

The Nora Nickalls Hall 

The Lady Eleanor Holles School 
Hanworth Road, Hampton, TW12 3HF 

to share some of the most memorable experiences of his rowing career. 

 
 

Tickets cost £30 per adult and £25 for under 18s and will include   

Champagne and Finger Buffet. 
 

Proceeds will go towards a Boat Club trip for the girls to Australia in October 2006. 
 

Please send with your payment (cheques payable to LEHS) and a  

Stamped Addressed Envelope to: Susan Schlesinger,  

                                      76 Westbury Road, New Malden, KT3 5AS. 

Or Contact Andrew James (AJ)  

on  

07970 292 660 for details 


